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Please visit our website seawaterbarrier.com for proposed well locations.

(Well location above is along the Greenbelt at North Ardmore Avenue, approximately 500 feet west of Flournoy Road)

Injection well vault

Wider entrance to allow
maintenance access

Construction activities will be taking place along the Greenbelt at select locations
in the Cities of Manhattan Beach and Hermosa Beach starting April 2021.

See inside for details.



 North Valley Drive, 50 feet north of Flournoy Road

 North Ardmore Avenue, 500 feet west of Flournoy Road (pictured on front)

 North Ardmore Avenue and 9th Street

 North Valley Drive and 20th Place

 North Valley Drive north of 15th Street

 North Ardmore Avenue and 12th Street

 North Valley Drive and 7th Street

 South Valley Drive and 1st Street

 South Valley Drive and Francisco Street

 Valley Drive and 28th Street

 Valley Drive, 100 feet south of Gould Avenue

 Valley Drive and 24th Place

Replacement well locations along the Greenbelt

New well locations along the Greenbelt

Stay Engaged

seawaterbarrier.com

For questions or comments please contact:

Adam Lee, Project Manager
email: awlee@pw.lacounty.gov

Phone: (626) 458-6185

Construction start: April 5, 2021
Construction end: April 6, 2022*

*NOTE: each well location is estimated to last approximately 3 months

Dear Neighbor,

Construction activities will be taking place along the Greenbelt at select locations in the Cities of Manhattan

Beach and Hermosa Beach. The project will construct 12 new and replacement wells as part of the West

Coast Basin Barrier Project to protect the drinking water supply from seawater intrusion.

For your safety, pedestrian access along the Greenbelt may be detoured at select construction locations.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience you may experience during this project.

Please visit our website seawaterbarrier.com for photos of all proposed well locations.
For more information, please contact Adam Lee, Project Manager, at (626) 458-6185 or awlee@pw.lacounty.gov


